
 

Elementary students will learn Computer Science from  
Warren Hills High School students.   

 
Kids will have fun solving logic puzzles, playing with robots, 

and learning more about coding.  
  

Also… parents have 3 hours to themselves.  Shopping? 
Dinner? Movies? 

 
WHO:  3rd - 6th graders 
WHEN:  Friday, December 14th, 5:30-8:30 p.m. 
WHERE:  Warren Hills High School cafeteria 
COST:  $20 - includes 3 hours of computing fun, a t-shirt,  

pizza, drinks, and dessert.    
 
 

Register by December 7th  
at 

https://tinyurl.com/KidsCoding18 
 

Any questions please contact Daryl Detrick at 
detrickd@warrenhills.org 

https://tinyurl.com/KidsCoding18

